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What is happening? 
• In preparation for construction activities at the future Queen Station, crews will be installing 

monitoring devices along Yonge Street in the areas noted above on the map.  

• Monitoring devices are installed to investigate and track underground work.   
• The work will be completed in four phases to minimize traffic impacts in the neighbourhood. 

 
 
What to expect  

• Northbound and southbound lanes along Yonge Street will be closed intermittently and 
vehicle traffic will be rerouted around work zones, using traffic barrels.  

• Work will require intermittent closures of the north and south pedestrian cross walk at 
Queen Street and Yonge Street, as well as the sidewalk on the west side of Yonge Street. 

Construction Notice 

Overnight installation of monitoring devices 
near Queen Street West and Yonge Street 
 
Expected Start Date: As early as October 11, 2023 
Expected End Date: Up to November 30, 2023 
Planned work hours:  Weekdays overnight from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.  

 

Ontario Line 

Yonge Street southbound lane installations: 

Yonge Street northbound lane installations: 



Information as of October 4, 2023 

• During southbound lane work, sections of the west sidewalk on Yonge Street and the north 
crosswalk at the Queen and Yonge intersection will be closed.  Pedestrians will need to 
cross to the east sidewalk if travelling on Yonge Street. 

• During northbound lane work, the north crosswalk at the Queen and Yonge intersection will 
be closed. 

• There will be additional sidewalk impacts during some southbound lane work. Sections of 
the west sidewalk on Yonge Street and the south crosswalk at the Queen and Yonge 
intersection will be closed. Pedestrians will be required to cross to the east sidewalk on 
Yonge Street.   

• Equipment such as a saw cutter and a hydrovac truck will be used.    

• Noise will be generated from work equipment. 

• Construction work is coordinated with other contractors in the area to help reduce impacts.  

• Clear signage will be posted to caution and direct drivers, cyclists, and pedestrians.  

• All the necessary construction permits have been obtained.  

• Work may be postponed or rescheduled due to unforeseen weather conditions or other 

construction-related impacts. 

• For more information about upcoming station work please see Metrolinx.com/Ontarioline 

or sign up for the e-newsletter. 

 
 
About the Ontario Line   

• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto and 
beyond.   

• 15 stops and more than 40 connections to other transit, including GO train, subway, LRT, 
streetcar, and bus lines.  

• Less than 30 minutes from one end of the line to the other.  

• 28,000 fewer cars on the road each day. 
 


